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Together Everyone Achieves More 

2W—100% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

Dear Parents and Carers 

  

This week I would like to say a big thank you to all the Reception and Year 1 parents who have taken the time out to come in for our 
weekly open mornings. We hope that you are finding these both useful and reassuring, and I am sure that your children are enjoying 
you having in.  

  

Next week, please make sure that you look out for our Parents’ Evening letters which will be coming out. As previously, we will assign 
times for you to Zoom the class teacher. If the time you are allocated is inconvenient for you then please speak to your child’s class 
teacher who will be able to help. We have taken the decision to have a ‘blended’ approach to our Parents’ Evenings this year, with this 
first set on Zoom and the February dates in person. The reasoning behind this was that by February the children will have more work 
in their books to share with you. We know that for some parents virtual meetings are preferable, but some prefer in person. We 
would love to get 100% of parents seen, so please do ensure you arrange a suitable time. 

 

For anyone that is interested, we will be holding a book fair in the playground before and after school from Thursday 13 th October – 
Wednesday 19th October. Please come along and buy a book or two! 

  

Thank you again for your ongoing support with clubs. Just a few reminders that apply to tuition, and will also apply to the paid for 
clubs: 

1.      Collections are via London Road and Stock Street Gate unless otherwise stated. If you are unsure, please call the office. 

2.      Due to the limited numbers of staff that work between 3:30-4:30pm, it is not possible to collect children from clubs before 
4:30pm. If for any reason they need to be collected early then they must be collected at 3:15pm from class. 

  

We are holding ‘World of Work Week’ from 17th - 21st October for years 1-6, with some educational visits taking place next week. 
This is an opportunity for the children to learn all about some of the jobs out there and to go out and visit a variety of places of work. 
We hope that the children enjoy the opportunities it offers – please do ask them about what they have learned. A big thank you to all 
of our wonderful parents and carers who have volunteered to come along and help out with these visits.  

  

We hope that you have a lovely weekend. 

 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield  



AM– Ezekiel  PM - Ruhaan 

RC–  Evangeline RDR– Salmaan 

RM– Caleb  RMC– Ariana  

1I–  Eismon  1K– Marcel 

1L– Tahmid  1W– Tabina 

2G– Afifah  2L– Yuvrajdeep  

2S– Mia  2W– Ianis 

3F–  Alhaaz  3KB–  Chloe 

3O– Seher  3PB– Muizz 

4A– Herbert  4C– Ava   

4G– Yunus  4M– Tzuriel 

5B– Ahmed  5C– Adyan  

5L– Mahrus  5T– Dolly  

6A– Cleopatra 6C– Nana 

6K– Yusuf  6R– Najiib 

Oak Class-  Sophia 

Stars that SHINE TT Rockstars 

 

Kindness Cup Winners 
 

Benjamin Zephaniah—660 

Julia Donaldson—833 

Roald Dahl—737 

Charles Dickens—404 

Team Points: 

Lilian—5B 

 

For focusing on work, always 
being on task when in class, 

helping peers and always being 
kind to others. 

Rockstars of the week 

Year 1- Aditya 1,927   Year 4- Joshua N 11,231 

Year 2- Sufi 971   Year 5- Shihad 1,809 
Year 3- Nuhan 1,323  Year 6- Olamide 2,859 

   Reminders for the week 

 

 Book fair in the playground from Thursday 
13th October – Wednesday 19th October 

 

 Upcoming trips: 
 UEL Docklands for 3PB & 3O on 10th October 

 Forest school for 3F & 4A on 12th October 

 The City Centre for 5B & 5C on 14th October 

Years 3 and 4 represented Curwen at our first competition of the year, Benchball. The chil-
dren were amazing, working really hard as a team and scored many goals. We were very proud of 

them. 

Years 4 and 5 headed off the the Olympic park to take part in an orienteering competition. 10 
teams took part and they came second in a time of 59 minutes. This was an amazing achievement. 


